
 

MARCH FOR LIFE 2016
        The clock is ticking. 
Soon we will board buses 
headed for Washington, 
DC, for the 43rd Annual 

March for Life. When we made this pilgrimage 
for the first time, we never dreamed we would go 
back so many times. Only love for the babies, 
commitment to the task God has given us and 
non-stop education of students, families, social 
and fraternal groups around the country have 
taken us this far.  
     Our movement has made great strides since 
that dark day in 1973 when seven unelected men 
ignored science, history and morality to 
decriminalize killing of a baby in his mother's 
womb. Roe v. Wade and Doe v. Bolton will go 
down in history as the worst decisions ever made 
by the U.S. Supreme Court.  
      See page 3 for our list of buses. Then join us.  

 
TIKVAT RACHEL 

 The Jewish Pro-Life 
Foundation seeks to save 
Jewish lives by promoting 
alternatives to abortion in the 
Jewish community.          
 Learn more about fetal 
development, viability and 

sanctity of unborn life, and traditional Jewish law 
regarding abortion. 

        We inspire Jews to welcome unborn 
Jewish children into the inclusive movement of 
modern Jewish life and religion. We provide 
adoption referrals. We teach our community 
about the harmful effects of abortion, and 
provide support to Jewish men and women who  
suffer from post-abortion syndrome. 
jewishprolifefoundation.org 

      

FR. ANGELUS GLAD TO BE WITH US 
     He doesn't mince words 
or make excuses, yet he 
speaks with such love that 
you want to follow his lead 
in your life. His travels took 
him tens of thousands of 
miles around the world, 
taking the Word to  Papua, 

New Guinea. Moving closer to home, he was a 
“superstar” on EWTN (Eternal Word Television 
Network). Now he is the spiritual director of the 
National Council of Catholic Women, an in-
demand retreat director and popular homilist and 
spiritual director.  
     We are blessed to have him as speaker at our 
annual Prayer Breakfast for Life on January 16. 

     See p. 8 for the reservation form and 
directions.  

 
GOSNELL DOCUMENTARY SEEN LOCALLY 

     Our eyes were glued to the screen as the 
voice of Kermit Gosnell rose from the reel-to-

reel tape. He said he was raised 
as a Christian. He never thought 
that anything he did as a doctor 
was wrong. Interviews with his 
close family indicated they were 
aghast that he was accused of 
abominable crimes.    
     We saw the procedure rooms 

where filth and disorder made us question how 
medical professionals or clerical workers or—
worst of all—a patient would allow her body to 
be invaded.     
 Gosnell is in prison, but he is sure he will 
be vindicated. We hope that will never happen. 
 Go to www.3801lancaster.com to watch 
the trailer and get more information on how you 
can bring this documentary to your area.  
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ABORTED BABIES IN JANITOR'S CLOSET 
  Pennsylvania officials 
recently discovered unsafe 
and unsanitary conditions in 
two Planned Parenthood 
abortion facilities.  
 Inspectors found 
“dark stains” and improperly 
sanitized equipment at PP's 

Far Northeast and Locust Street Health Centers.  
 According to the report, they discovered that 
both facilities were not properly sterilizing some of 
their equipment. They also found that sterile 
packaging had been removed from unused syringes 
and needles, and cleaning brushes were not being 
regularly sterilized. 

 At the Far East location, unfrozen remains 
were stored in a janitor's closet.  At the Locust St. 
facility inspectors found aborted babies' remains 
in bags that were undated, which made it 
impossible to verify if the aborted babies' bodies 
were being disposed of as required by state law. 
 Both facilities were already on probation 
due to a failure to report sexual assaults on 
underage girls. 
 

“THANK YOU” TO 40 
DAYS FOR LIFE 

   A few months ago, a 
young woman walked out 
of Planned Parenthood. 
She had planned to have an 

abortion, but she did not have enough 
money.   

    Don't let PP's stories of care for poor 
women deceive you. If PP gives anything 
to poor women, YOU pay for it. 

 Pro-lifers met the woman and 
offered to help. They learned that she 
was from Jamaica. She wanted to go 
home, but she knew there was no way 
she could care for a baby. Our “40 Days 
for Life” committee held a baby shower, 
and when she went home all the beautiful 
baby items went with her. We are 
grateful to God that we could help her.      

 

DONATING TO PLANNED PARENTHOOD   
 In addition to the fees they charge and 
the largesse they receive from our taxes, PP 
receives money from many companies we deal 
with from day to day. We cannot avoid every 
donor on the list, but we might avoid a few. 
     Companies donating directly to PP: 

1. Adobe 
2. American Cancer Society 
3. American Express 
4. AT&T 
5. Avon 
6. Bank of America 
7. Bath & Body Works 
8. Ben & Jerry's 
9. Clorox 
10.  Coca-Cola 
11.  Converse 
12.  Deutsche Bank 
13.  Dockers 
14.  Energizer 
15.  Expedia 
16.  Exxon Mobil 
17.  Fannie Mae 
18.  Groupon 
19.  Intuit 
20.  Johnson & Johnson 
21.  La Senza 
22.  Levi Strauss 
23.  Liberty Mutual 
24.  Macy's 
25.  March of Dimes 
26.  Microsoft 
27.  Morgan Stanley 
28.  Nike 
29.  Oracle 
30.  PepsiCo 
31.  Pfizer 
32. Progressive 
33.  Starbucks 
34.  Susan G. Komen 
35. Tostitos 
36.  Unilever 
37.  United Way 
38.  Verizon 
39.  Wells Fargo 

Source: www.wnd.com 
 
 



 
 

 

Friday,  January 22,  2016  in  Washington  DC 
LIST  OF  BUS  CAPTAINS  AND  DEPARTURES  

 
Youth Buses –are leaving to be in DC for the Youth Rally and Mass at Verizon Center or Armory or at the 
Life is Very Good Rally in Fairfax, Virginia prior to March.                          (2) represents duplicate buses.   

  The Aspinwall bus is wheelchair accessible. 
 
 

For additional Information:   Mary Lou Gartner 412-793-0807 
 
 
 
 

 

ALLEGHENY COUNTY 
Aspinwall/Irwin  St Scholastica M  C Scanlon 781-6550 Youth Rally 

BETHEL PARK St Thomas More  Carolyn Martin 257-0780   

BRIDGEVILLE Vineyard Church  Tim Cameron 221-1881 

CASTLE SHANNON St. Anne  Kathy Raimondi 344-9690 

 FRANKLIN PARK St. John & Paul Donna Lopus 724-934-6446 (2) 

GIBSONIA   St Richard   Taylor Foley 724-444-1971 

GLENSHAW St. Mary’s   Carol Loiselle724-443-7398  Youth Rally   

GREENTREE/MONROEVILLE   AOH      Pat Clark   761-3897 

MONROEVILLE  St Bernadette  Sue Knechtel  370-0181 

MONROEVILLE   NAM/St. Bernadette C Manderino 373-0330x12                           

                                                   Overnight Youth 

MT LEBANON St Bernard  Phil Brown 343-0485 / 874-9955   

Munhall, W.Oak, N.Versailles St.Therese Celeste Palcsey 672-6222 

NATRONA HTS Harvest Baptist  Pastor Steven Theil  724-295-0607  

NORTH HILLS    St Sebastian     Dot Lydic   301-0420 

NORTH HILLS    St Teresa    Dianne Machesney  366-7869 

NORTH SIDE  St. Boniface  Dr. Brian Donnelly 724-444-8045 

OAKLAND  St Paul Cathedral    Rev. Mark Thomas  621-4951 

PLEASANT HILLS  St Elizabeth   Mary Pat Swauger  885-4429 

PLEASANT HILLS St Elizabeth  Mary Grassi 526-9336  Youth Rally 

ROBINSON    Holy Trinity       Helen Stamatakis 480-2908 

SCOTT TWP Our Lady of Grace   Jeff Snyder279-7070 

SEWICKLEY     St James    John Bunce 741-1050 

SEWICKLEY Christ Church  Grove Farm  Gary Okey 1-804-895-0091 

UPPER ST CLAIR  St Louise DeMarillac  Jim Kohler 512-3193  (2) 

VERONA     St Joseph     Joyce Doyle    795-5114 

WEXFORD  St. Alexis  Claudia Berthold  724-799-5904 

WEXFORD  St. Alphonsus  Mike Shipe 412-302-0603      

WHITEHALL  St Gabriel  Sue O’Keefe 881-2787 

WEST END St. James  Jared Mansfield 401-2748 
 

ARMSTRONG COUNTY 
KITTANNING Cottage Hill Church Matthew Clyde 724-859-8748 
 

BEAVER COUNTY 
BEAVER SS Peter& Paul Josh Snatchko 724-775-4111 

BEAVER  Hope of the World  Lisa Labon 1-757-513-2571 

CHIPPEWA St. Monica   Janet Pavlinch 724-846-7540   
 

BUTLER COUNTY 
BUTLER   St. Paul & Butler Area Churches    Ed Hoyt   724-283-9070 

CABOT  St. Joseph   Amy Buchwald  724-353-9114 

CRANBERRY TWP  Sts Ferdinand/Kilian  Ray Haskins 412-400-0521  

GLADE MILLS   Holy Sepulcher   Gretchen Cararie 724-898-2529 

HERMAN   St. Mary     John Hinterlang  724-352-9384 

MERIDIAN   St Fidelis   Ray Ferguson 724-282-4298  

ZELIENOPLE  St Gregory  John Healy  724-544-4118 
 

FAYETTE COUNTY 
CHAMPION/Donegal Fam. & C.Ctr  Merl Skinner 724-455-2122 x340 

 

 

 

INDIANA COUNTY 
CLYMER   Rev Tim Kruthaupt 724-254-3041 15-VAN   Youth Rally 

INDIANA    Indiana  & Strongstown   Ray Yarnell 724-840-8660 (2) 
 

LAWRENCE COUNTY 
NEW CASTLE     PCUC Chapter   Diane Marcella 724- 658-8662 

New CASTLE St Camillus Michael Parisi 724-652-9471x27 Overnight   

 

MERCER COUNTY 
GREENVILLE  St Michael Lora Shrouck 724-588-9800 

GROVE CITY   Beloved Disciple  Mark Jaskowak 724-992-3087 
  

WASHINGTON COUNTY 
CANONSBURG St Patrick Nicole Guyton 724-745-4130  Youth Rally 

McMURRAY  St Benedict Vic Vandewater 724-941-9749 

McMURRAY  Bible Chapel   Ryan Middleton 724-941-8990 (2) 

MEADOWLANDS Miraculous Medal Janice Chehovin  724-344-1736 

WASHINGTON Immaculate Conception  Peggy Donley 412-303-2064 
 

WESTMORELAND COUNTY 
DELMONT St John & area churches Ann M Stackowitz 724-689-5292 

EXPORTCornerstone Ministrie Amy Nyiri 724-733-0070x216 (5) 

Greensburg/Jeannette.SPaul/Ascention P Whalen 724-836-3096  (2) 

GREENSBURG Diocese Chris Smith 724-552-7548 Fairfax Rally  

LATROBE   Holy Family  Shari Lewis  724-552-7548 

MURRYSVILLE   Mother of Sorrows   Joanne Retter 724-733-8870    

New Kensington/Somerset St Mary G Pecoraro724-335-8212/337-1030 

NORTH HUNTINGDON St. Agnes   Susan Cheplic 412-216-6812 
 

  COLLEGES and SCHOOLS 
BADEN Quigley Catholic High School  Katie Matlak 724-259-8169 (3) 

BEAVER Christian School Beaver Co Robert Rostoni  724-843-3002 

BETHEL PARK Hillcrest Christian Alan Ciechanowski 854-4040 

CONNELLSVILLE Geibel Catholic Scott Procko  724-628-5600 

CORAOPOLIS  Our Lady Sacred Heart  Monty Montgomery 264-5140 

CORAOPOLIS Our Lady Sacred Heart E Stuvek 264-5140 Overnight 

CRAFTON   Bishop Canevin  Sean Fox  922-7400 

CRANBERRY TWP North Catholic  Katherine Finney 504-256-3524 

GREENSBURG Catholic J McFarland 724-834-0310 Fairfax Rally 

LATROBE St Vincen College Timothy Robbins  717-903-2869  (2) 

LATROBE SVincent Seminary Brother Mathew Lambert 724-532-6653 

McKEESPORT  Serra Catholic  Jan Fox 751-2020 

NORTH HILLS VincentioAcademy JApple 724-822-5431 Youth Rally 

OAKLAND Oakland Catholic Amy Farrell  682-6633  

SOUTH HILLS Seton-LaSalle   Brian Klisavage    561-3583x213 (3) 

WILDWOOD  Acquinas Academy  Leslie Mitros 724-444-0722 (2) 
 

AREAS OTHER THAN SOUTH WEST PA      

ALTOONA  Pat and Tom Forr    814-946-0681                            

CAMBRIA-SOMERSET  COUNTIES      Pat Mulcahy    814-269-1470                 

HARRISBURG     Alice Ballent      717-541-0034                                 

WEST VIRGINIA   Mary Ann Buchanan 304-216-6573     



 

 

CELEBRATIONS  & MEMORIALS 
In honor of Justin & Kristen (DiSanto) Smida on 
 their new baby, Alanna, Sept. 12, 2015, 
 from David & Mary DiSanto & Family 
In honor of Virgil Valenzuela on his First Birthday 
 from his Grandmother, Deborah Hals 
In honor of her sister in Boston, Molly McGuire 
 Finn, tireless worker for the unborn,  
 from Joan O'Brien 
In honor of Frank & Helen Cindrich on their 
 50th Wedding Anniversary from Pat Clair 
In honor of Alana Cavanaugh from Mary Zaffino 
 In honor of her beloved husband Joseph R. Morice 
 (deceased) from Josephine Morice 
In honor of Donald Krieger (deceased)  
 from Mrs. John Krieger 
In honor and memory of Edgar “Sandy” Lewis, 
 who  would be celebrating his 94th 
 Birthday on New Year's Eve,  
 from Keith & Elsie Rothfus 
In honor of Mary Lou and David Gartner 
  in celebration of Christmas from  
 Bernie and Katie O'Keefe and Family 
In honor of the birth of Elijah Jacob Siyufy, born 
 August 8, 2015, from Mike & Barbara Siyufy 
Honor of John Kassack – Donald & Sandra Strong 
 Families from Mrs. Cheryl J. Kassak 
In honor of my beautiful six daughters  
 from Kathy Carilli 
Memory of Roger Weaver, with love, from his Family 
Memory of Robert King from  
 Jerry & Peggy Wrabley 
Memory of Leonard Kallett from  
 Jerry & Peggy Wrabley 
In loving Memory of Romeo DiSanto,  
 100th Birthday  & Teresa DiSanto,  
 96th Birthday from David & Mary DiSanto 
 & Family 
Memory of Mark R. Fallon from  
 Richard & Helen Fallon 
Memory of Frances, Carl & James Wildon 
 from Jane Siatkosky 
Memory of Rev. Canon Joseph L. Sredzinski from 
 Roberta Kubic 
Memory of Fr. Joseph Sredzinski  
 from Albert & Joann Merhaut 
Memory of Rev. Canon Joseph L. Sredzinski  
 from his Brothers and Sisters 
Memory of Rev. Canon Joseph L. Sredzinski from 
 Rene' & Karen Marquis 
Memory of Frances, Carl & James Wildon  
 from Jane Siatkosky 

Memory of her brothers Tim & Chuck 
 Tumminello from Josephine Morice 
Memory of our Parents from  
 Elsie & Harry Bartolowits 
Memory of Regis Constant from  
 Irene & James Loder 
Memory of the Berchin Family  
 from Denise Quayle 
Memory of Deceased Members of my Family  
 from Theresa Rocco 
Memory of Marianne Vislosky, killed in auto 
 accident  in 1980 from  
 Dr. & Mrs. Robert J. Vislosky 
Memory of Eleanor, Armand, David & Bob 
 Volturno from Donna M. Volturno 
Memory of Mrs. Phoebe Marie Starr from  
 Marie T. Downs Deasy 
Memory of Jack Donahoe from his wife, Joan 
Memory of Clay H. Dananay from  
 Paul & Kathleen Jacobs 
In loving memory of Diane M. Slagle from her 
 loving husband John P. Slagle 
In memory of Lena Vaghetto from  
 Rege & Libbie Flaherty 
Memory of Marion Way from Mr. Thomas Way 
Memory of Bea Rydle, pro-life activist at  
 St. Patrick parish from Joan Dristas 
Memory of Beatrice Rydle from Lisa Thompson 
Memory of Michael Tomko  
 from his dear wife, Dolores 
Memory of Michael Tomko from Patricia Clair 
Memory of Adam Studnicki  
 from Florence Pattison 
Memory of Anna Dici from Paul Dici 
Memory of Francis Gusty from  
 his dear wife, Louise 
Memory of Rose Pascaretta from Julene Pegher 
Memory of Alice Milletary from  
 Michael & Barbara Siyufy 
Memory of Margaret Soboslay from her 
 husband, John 
Memory of the deceased members of the Donovan 
 & Hogue Families  
 from Mrs. Sally D. Hogue 
In memory of all aborted babies  
 from Teresa L. Gery 
Memory of Martin & Virginia Geary  
 from Mark Geary 
Memory of John Kassack & Linda Stabenou from 
 Mrs. Cheryl J. Kassack 
Memory of Leo Ganther from Joanne Sommer 
Memory of Fr. Don Jones from Helen & Frank       



 

 

RELIGIOUS LIBERTY WINS IN 
NEVADA 
       Angelique Clark, a junior at Clark County 
School District, won a long legal battle over 
approval for a pro-life club. She also got her 
school to pay for it.  
 The Thomas More Society dropped their 
lawsuit against the school district, and  the school 
has agreed to pay $30,000 in attorney fees. The 
TMS said “We're pleased that District officials 
worked so diligently with us to protect the First 
Amendment rights of Angelique, her pro-life club 
and all their students. This settlement is a 
victory...for all students who wish to speak out...to 
address issues that they're facing.” 
(dailycaller.com/author/harper/) 
 
  AMERICAN LEGION MAGAZINE DEBATE 

     Although one might 
think THE AMERICAN 
LEGION MAGAZINE is 
an unusual setting for 
discussion of Planned 
Parenthood funding, we 
welcome the opportunity, 
and we thank Rep. Trent 

Franks (R-AZ) for his spirited, accurate, 
sometimes grisly descriptions of how babies are 
treated by PP both during and after abortion.  
     Rep. Franks says, “...many will hold to the 
standard line and try to cloak all these horrors in 
the name of freedom of choice, but I beg you to 
open your hearts and ask...what is so liberating 
about brutally dismembering living, helpless 
human babies?” 
     Opposing the defunding of PP, Sen. Ben 
Cardin (D-MD) drags out the old inaccuracy 
that PP cannot use federal funds for 
abortion. He neglects that PP CAN use our 
tax dollars for every other action until the 
killer has the knife in his/her hand.  He also 
calls PP “an integral part of the American 
health care safety net.” Recent news of PP 
closings in southeastern PA show us that 
health care is the last thing on the minds of 
PP operatives. (See “ABORTED BABIES 
IN JANITOR'S CLOSET,” P. 2)                   
Call PCUC for a copy of the discussion. 

 “IN THE BEGINNING...” 
      Ladder of Truth, Inc., 
is a Christian Assembly 
for Kids from K-8. Parent 
and Teacher information 
is provided. The program 
is 45 minutes. Two or 
three classes may be 

combined. Testimonials from top educators are 
available. Questions from parents are welcome. 
 “In the Beginning” programs are taught by 
trained instructors through storytelling, interactive 
activities and child-sensitive visual aids.  
 Call (877) 556-9696 for more information or go 
to www.ladderoftruth. The sanctity of all human life is 
a lesson that will last a lifetime. 
 Call PCUC for a brochure. 412-531-9272. 

 
FLASH FOR NEA TEACHERS 

The National Education 
Association is not taking any 
chances with the 2016 presidential 
election. Forget the secret ballot 
where the delegates vote before 
the Board of Directors announces 
their endorsee for President. On 
10-3-15 the Board voted to 

endorse Hillary Clinton. Does every member want 
their union dues used this way? Aren't members 
supposed to have a voice? Mrs. Clinton is an 
advocate for Planned Parenthood, an outfit that  
sells more abortions than any other company in the 
industry. PP also has been accused of selling baby 
parts for profit. 
 Teachers Saving Children Inc. is concerned 
about this endorsement because it will give the  
impression that all teachers approve of this choice. 
 Go to www.teacherssavingchildren.org 
 

LOCAL PHONES FOR U.S. SENATE 
Sen. Robert Casey 
 412-803-7370     FAX 412-803-7379 
Senator Casey is not pro-life 
310 Grant St., Pittsburgh, PA  15219 
Toll Free: 1-866-802-2833 
 
Sen. Pat Toomey 
412-803-3501    FAX 412-803-3504 
Senator Toomey is pro-life 
100 West Station Square, Suite 225 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219 
 



 

 

MICHAEL FUND CLOSING ITS DOORS 
 In the late 1970s Randy Engel 
founded the Michael Fund as an  
alternative to the March of Dimes.   
The charity was special to PCUC 
because Randy was our friend, and we 
knew that Michael was a handsome 
child with special needs. His parents 
were part of our pro-life family. As   

the Michael Fund grew, we watched Michael grow 
and thrive.  
      Recently we received word that the current 
Christmas appeal is the last we will receive. Randy  
says all of the donations from this appeal will go to 
Dr. Paddy-Jim Baggot, who has been Director of 
Medical Research.  
 We hope that these donations will enable 
Dr. Baggot to continue to publish and promote his 
findings on Down syndrome therapies, before and 
after birth. We do not want all this valuable 
research data to disappear. Let us hope and pray 
that this work continues toward a cure for Down 
syndrome. 
 To review Dr. Baggot's findings on new 
avenues of Down syndrome research go to 
www.youtube.com/watch?v=x2Wh7G6QiWQ.  
 You can keep in touch with Randy through 
the U.S. Coalition for Life at www.uscl.info or 
www.newengelpublishing.com  or 724-327-7379.  
 We send Randy and Michael and 
their families our love, best wishes and 
prayers for good health. May they have 
the grace and strength they need to do 
God's will in all of their lives.      

 

PP C.E.O. APPEALS TO NEW SPEAKER 
   With no reason to believe her 
appeal would fall on sympathetic 
ears, Planned Parenthood CEO Cecile 
Richards sent an open letter to newly 
installed House Speaker Paul Ryan, 
beseeching him to stop investigating 
PP.   
While casting justifiable doubt on the 
Senate GOP’s ability to deliver on the 
urgent need to defund the abortion 
Goliath, Speaker Ryan said, as for 
himself, “I don’t believe PP should 
get a red cent from the taxpayer. I’ve 

always believed that, even before those disgusting 
videos came out.” LAB 11-9-15 

 

$528.4 MILLION TO SANGER’S AGENCY 
 "We prefer the 
policy of immediate 
sterilization, of making 
sure that parenthood is 
immediately prohibited 
to the feeble-minded." 
~ Margaret Sanger, The 

Pivot of Civilization (1922) 
 
 SADLY, BIRTHS ARE STILL LIMITED 

 The Chinese government 
is apparently ready to loosen 
the stranglehold it has had on 
reproduction in that country 
since the late seventies—a little 
bit. Under the new policy, 

married Chinese couples will be allowed not 
one, but two children.  As we learn more, we 
see that permission for a second child is limited 
to couples who get it in writing, and a third 
child must be aborted. Women must still report 
their cycles to the local authorities.  
 “The regime is backing away from 
draconian birth limits,” says Steven Mosher, 
President of the Population Research Institute, 
“not because senior Party officials have 
suddenly developed a conscience. Rather, it 
will be because they have finally realized that a 
shrinking workforce and a rapidly aging 
population are crippling future economic 
growth.” 

 
CHRISTMAS PARTY IS ANN’S BIRTHDAY 

   We celebrate 
Ann Scanlon’s 
birthday, not 
just because 
she’s a special 
lady but to 
thank her as 

champion ticket seller for our annual Steelers 
drawing. Ann is also a strong advocate for the 
disabled. She traveled to Philadelphia for the visit 
of Pope Francis as a representative of the Diocese 
of Pittsburgh. 
 Our annual Christmas/ volunteer 
appreciation party brings friends who are active in  
projects, from 40 Days for Life, the March for Life, 
Life Chain, Face the Truth and LIFEPAC, as well 
as the day-to-day operations, e.g., folding, stuffing, 
sealing and labeling letters and packages. 

 



 

 

SURROGATE REFUSES ABORTION 
 Surrogate carrier Brittneyrose Torres is 

being pressured to 
abort at least one 
of the triplets she 
is carrying for a 
couple from the 
south. Brittany  
told The New York 
Post that the “birth 
parents” (sic)  

"knew from the beginning that we wouldn't want to 
abort unless it was a life-and-death situation." 
 Torres was implanted with two embryos in 
hopes that one of them would develop.  Not only 
did both survive, but twinning occurred, giving 
Torres one girl and twin boys. 
 Initially excited about triplets, the parental 
contractors later claimed increased risk of 
developmental disabilities and demanded that 
Torres abort the girl. 
 "I told her I couldn't abort one of the 
children. It will be killing this baby." She offered to 
adopt the girl, but the parental contractors refused. 
 Torres's decision to choose life for the 
triplets she was asked to carry for another couple 
speaks volumes to what is wrong with reproductive 
technology. The signed contract included a 
provision giving both parental contractors the legal 
right to order an abortion. Now the parental 
contractors are withholding payments until 
Brittneyrose aborts a baby. 
 "I want other women not to be put in this 
situation. They shouldn't be forced to do something 
they don't want to," said Brittneyrose.  
 

HORROR STORIES FROM AFRICA 
   Human Life International 
(HLI) investigated horror 
stories from Tanzania and 
Uganda about poor women 
forced to insert dangerous 
contraceptive & abortifacient 
drugs and devices into their 

bodies (Depo Provera, Norplant & IUDs) by NGOs 
(non-government organizations) in collusion with 
the government.  
 The campaign has the “goal” of “ending 
poverty” by convincing—and possibly forcing 
women to stop having children. “Basically, women 
are treated like cattle—sterilized by hacks and left 
to fend for themselves.” More? Call 412-531-9272 

FR. FRANK PAVONE COMING TO PGH 
    When New York's 
Cardinal John O'Connor 
named Fr. Frank Pavone as 
director of Priests for Life, he 
put in place a cadre of 
dedicated clergy whose 
ministry was to teach, defend 
and protect the lives of the 
most defenseless of all God's 

precious children. 
          Priests for Life has a family of ministries that 
includes African-American Outreach, led by Dr. 
Alveda King, niece of Dr. Martin Luther King, 
Silent No More Awareness Campaign, the world's 
largest mobilization of women and men who have 
lost children to abortion, Youth Outreach, led by 
Bryan Kemper, and at least nine other ministries, 
all of which work in defense of human life. 
 On April 14, 2016, Fr. Frank will speak at a 
dinner sponsored by the New Castle Chapter of 
PCUC. Call Diane Marcella for information: 724-
658-8662. The next morning he will celebrate Mass 
for the students at St. Vitus School. 
 After Mass on Friday, April 15, he will 
come to Pittsburgh. We will pray for life at Planned 
Parenthood on Liberty Avenue, downtown 
Pittsburgh. Afterward, Fr. Frank will speak at a 
luncheon for pro-lifers. We will invite clergy of all 
denominations, especially those whose parishes are 
part of the 40 Days for Life prayer vigil. 
 Look for more details in our March issue. 
 
PASTORAL CARE – ANOTHER DIRECTION 
 As we plan for Fr. Pavone's visit, we note 
that Planned Parenthood also has a Pastoral Care 
Training outreach. We hope that clergy who might 
consider the PP sessions will consider coming to 
our luncheon where Fr. Pavone will speak.  
 
DR. KAHLENBORN: PLAN B = ABORTION 

 Simply put, the evidence supporting an 
abortifacient effect of LNG-EC is clearer and more 
compelling than ever before. Certainly any claim of 
“moral certainty” regarding a non-abortifacient 
method of action no longer has credibility.  
 Given the strength of the most recent 
evidence, the nomenclature of emergency 
contraception should be changed to emergency 
contraception/abortion, and this should be reflected 
in the pro-life and the secular literature ASAP.  
 PCUC will make Dr. Kahlenborn's article in 
Linacre Quarterly available. Call for a copy. 



THE PENNSYLVANIA FOUNDATION FOR LIFE & 

 People Concerned for the Unborn Child  
 

Invite you to our  
  

PRAYER BREAKFAST FOR LIFE 
 

Saturday, January 16, 2016 

10:00 a.m. 
 

 
 

RIDC Park, 180 Gamma Drive, Pittsburgh, PA 15238 
 

We welcome as our Speaker 
 

REV. ANGELUS SCHAUGHNESSY, O.F.M., Cap. 
 

*** 
We invite our guests to bring donations of non-perishable food items, paper products and cleaning products. We will deliver them to a local food pantry. This year many 

more families are in need, and many of the pantries are struggling to serve their needy clients. 
 

Directions to the Restaurant 
 

From West:  279 N thru Ft. Pitt Tunnel & over Ft. Pitt Bridge. Move to far left lane. Go over Ft. Duquesne Bridge. Move 

to far right lane. Follow signs to 279 N. Take first exit, Rt. 28 N, Etna. Follow 28N to Exit #10 on right. At end of exit 

ramp, bear right. Comfort Inn is immediately on left side. 

From Turnpike: Exit 48 (Allegheny Valley). After toll booth, bear right toward Pittsburgh. Go to 3
rd

 traffic light. Turn 

right to Rt 910 west. Continue straight thru two lights, and this will put you on Rt. 28 south. Follow 28S to Exit #10 on 

right. Follow as above. 

From East:  From Washington Blvd. or Allegheny River Blvd., cross Highland Park Bridge. Follow signs toward Rt. 28 

north. Take Exit #10 and follow as above. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 Make check payable to PA Foundation for Life. Mail to People Concerned for the Unborn Child, 3050 Pioneer Ave., Pittsburgh 15226 

  

Name________________________________________ Phone_______________________________________ 

 
Street______________________________________City, State, Zip _________________________________ 

 

email________________________________ 

 
___  I have enclosed $_____ for____breakfasts @ $20.00 each 

  

___  I would like to reserve a table of ten (10) for $200.00 deadline: January 11, 2016 

 
___ I cannot come to the Breakfast, but I would like to make a donation. $__________ 

 
Are you coming with friends/family? Whose name will identify your table? _____________________ 




